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Important Information Regarding Your June 30, 

2020 Primary Election Ballot 
 

There will be NO in person voting this election, no Early Voting and no vote centers will be offered on 
Election Day, as well as NO Same Day Voter Registrations.  

 
 

All ballots will be mailed approximately 21 days before the date of the Election. 
 
Ballots cannot be forwarded. Double check your mailing address at vote.utah.gov and update if necessary. 

(Ballots can only be delivered to the address printed on the envelope – NO exceptions!)   

 

The Republican Party has closed its Primary Election to only 
allow Republican voters to vote this June 30, 2020 

 

Party Affiliation change deadline is June 19, 2020 
 

If you are not affiliated with the Republican Party and wish to vote this June 30, 2020 Primary Election – You 
MUST affiliate with the Republican Party no later than June 19, 2020, or a ballot will NOT be sent to you! 

 
 
If you are registered within the School Board District #3 you will receive a nonpartisan ballot even if you choose 
not to affiliate with the Republican Party. 
 

 
If you cannot read or mark a mailed ballot, we can provide assistance or the use of a ballot marking device with 

accessible features (e.g. audio ballot, touch screen, large print, high contrast).  If you need assistance with 
voting your ballot or you have ballot issues, please contact the Clerk’s Office 435-743-6223; 435-864-2440. 

 
 
If mailing your ballot, be sure to postmark your ballot on or before June 30, 2020 in order for it to be counted.  
You may also save a stamp by dropping your ballot off at one of the three drop box location, 24 hours a day or 
at the Clerk’s Office up to 8 pm on Election Day.  To find your nearest drop box location, visit vote.utah.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at 435-743-6223; 435-864-2440 or 
mrowley@co.millard.ut.us 
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